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Comments: Senator Hee and Members of the Committee, I am testifying in support of
 SB2482 for the reasons stated in the testimony I submitted for the Feb 4, 2914
 hearing on this bill before the CPN committee. This bill has several benefits for
 associations trying to collect delinquencies, especially when an association must
 serve a defunct lender. Moreover, all action permitted by this bill will be subject to
 court supervision, to ensure compliance with due process. Please pass this bill.
 Thank you for this opportunity to submit testimony and for all your hard work. John
 Morris

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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